
Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan Update – June 2021 
 
The Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan has been formally submitted to West 
Berkshire Council as the local planning authority (LPA), the responsibility for taking the 
process forward lies with the LPA. 
 
The plan has been checked that it is legally compliant and now comments from residents 
and businesses can be accepted via a public consultation. The consultation will run from 
Friday 4 June and is open for 6 weeks, closing at 4:30pm on Friday 16 July. More information 
can be found here: https://info.westberks.gov.uk/comptonnp 
 

https://info.westberks.gov.uk/comptonnp?fbclid=IwAR1wi1HHwWFdUZCdCn0SXHwt4IIKUE430cKxe63D_iRGxzvTgs8sNtXLqKI

